
Minutes of the October 17, 2013 McKinney chapter meeting 

 

Meeting held on October 17, 2013 at the Eldorado Country Club, McKinney Texas. 

 

The meeting was called to order by the Chapter President at 7:05. 

 

All pledges and prayer completed. There were 12 in attendance. 

  

The President reminded all members present SAR dues for 2014 are due by the middle 

of December this year. In addition all member attending were advised  registration 

at the SAR web site can now be accomplished. Also the State Congress would be March 

27-30 in San Antonio, 2014, and the National Congress will hold its meeting in 2018 

in Texas. 

  

The President next introduced G. Meeks of "Home Land Security" who provided 

interesting information relative to his assignment with the State Department in 

Afghanistan. The bottom line: It was a very dangerous place with no trees and 

residents who have little to look forward to in their lives. 

  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:12. The next meeting will be held on the 13 

November. 

  


